

An Academy School in the Cardinal Hume Academies Trus.

Headteacher: Mr Martin Tissot, MA, MBA, NPQH

September 2021

Dear Year 12 Students and Their Parents and Carers,

RE: Sixth Form Welcome Meeting for Year 12 – Monday 13th September 4:20pm

I hope that you have had a restful and enjoyable summer break and that you are looking forward to embarking on your sixth form journey. To ensure that all our year 12 students are completely focused on achieving the best grades they can in the sixth form, so that they can be successful in attaining excellent university places at the end of year 13, we will be holding a short meeting for them at the school on Monday 13th September at 4:20pm. The purpose of this is to ensure that all pupils are aware of what they must do to ensure success in the future and in their next steps in terms of UCAS and careers.

Fortunately, we are able to host parents for the event as in previous years and welcome you to attend to support your child in their next steps. It will also give parents the opportunity to ask any questions they may have regarding their child's sixth form education.

At the beginning of an academic year, I do consider attendance at this meeting to be of **crucial importance**, so it is our expectation that all students attend; hence, year 12 students will not be able to leave school for lunch on this day and must stay in school until 4:20pm.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L Binz Assistant Headteacher Head of Sixth Form

